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From: Jan Black < >
Sent: 06 February 2025 21:19
To: Richmond Local Plan
Subject: High rise development: Mortlake  Brewery 

Categories: Consultation Response

[You don't oŌen get email from . Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
I write to say I strongly object to the amount of high rise development (red zone) indicated on the new plan for the 
borough for the Stag Brewery, Mortlake. 
In line with creaƟng communiƟes, this type of development is simply building the slums of the future. 
 
 Where are the families going to live? 
Where are the houses? 
Where are the green spaces other than a narrow path by the river? 
Where is the community centre? 
 
Where is the GP surgery, pharmacy, local grocery store? 
How are the hundreds of residents going to travel out of the area when traffic around Mortlake and Barnes is already 
at breaking point with road rage erupƟng in Barnes High Street with motorists’ frustraƟon with traffic jams and 
residents angry at not being able to shop in the High Street and support local businesses because the parking has 
been drasƟcally reduced. 
 
 At some stage someone is going to be killed on the narrow but historically important ‘The Terrace’ or in Barnes High 
Street. 
 
This proposed High Rise development at Mortlake Stag Brewery is unimaginaƟve, ugly and socially destrucƟve. 
 
Please reconsider this proposal. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Jan Black 
Barnes  
MOB:  
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


